SA Pain Clinic

Phone: 210 298 4900 Fax: 210 298 6631

Larina V. Gutenberg, D.O. Roberto J. Diaz, M.D. Adam Fish, D.O. Ma Luo, M.D.

Dear Patient:

This letter is to inform you that I have accepted a hospital anesthesiologist position in San Antonio and will soon leave SA Pain Clinic. My last day will be March 18, 2025.

Two and a half years ago, I was privileged to join SA Pain Clinic.

Over this time, I met some of the most amazing patients who made me a part of their life journeys. I would sincerely like to thank each of you in this letter who always supported and trusted me.

I realize that the change can be difficult, but I hope to make the transition as smooth as possible for you. Dr. Michele Alston, Dr. Ma Luo, Dr. Roberto Diaz, and Dr. Larina Gutenberg will continue to provide excellent care for you at the three current locations. You can still book your appointments at (210) 298-4900 and get the same medical care you need.

According to the Texas Medical Board Rules, I am required to provide you with the opportunity to obtain a copy of your medical records or have your medical records transferred. If you prefer to remain with the physicians of SA Pain Clinic no further action is required by you at this time.

If you desire a copy of your medical records or would like to have the records transferred to another physician not with SA Pain Clinic, please contact SA Pain Clinic's number referenced above to request a release of medical records form. Please note that there may be a reasonable fee charged for paper or electronic copies of medical records, in accordance with applicable Texas Medical Board Rules.

Adam Fish, D.O.